
Date: July 17th, 2024 

 

SERVICE PROVIDER 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Certified Operator: 
Naveed A. Majid, P.Eng 

 
Telephone: 

Cell / Text: (506) 476 - 7292 
Work: (506) 455 - 9070 
Home: (506) 455 - 7292 

 
Email: 

freelance@bellaliant.net 
 

Mailing Address: 
Freelance Environmental, Inc. 

5 Mannington Lane 
Fredericton, NB 

E3A 5S6 
 

Web: 
namfreelance.com 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

RESCINDED 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

To: All Residents of Birchwood Estates 
 

Your water is once again safe to drink. 
Thank you for your patience and your cooperation during this major 
inconvenience.  You are no longer advised to boil water before consumption. 

The prolonged power outage that occurred on Friday, July 12th, 2024 caused 
your water distribution system pressure to drop below a safe level.  Continued 
water use during a power outage causes a “vacuum” to develop inside your 
water distribution pipes.  A negative distribution system pressure risks 
“sucking” bacterium from the ground around the buried pipe and into the clean 
water supply.   

The Boil Water Advisory was a precautionary measure issued by the NB Dept. 
of Health because your health is of the utmost importance. 

If you have comments, concerns or questions about your water and/or 
wastewater systems, please use the information provided on the side-panel to 
contact Freelance Environmental, anytime. 

REMINDER: Receive this type of notice via TEXT and VOICEMAIL.  Visit the 
Voyent website and register with the Voyent Alert! System for your Hanwell 
Community.    

Voyent website: https://voyent-alert.com/community/ 

Register with Voyent Alert! : https://ca.voyent-alert.com/vras/client.html#!/registration 

And, if you have not already done so, add your email address to Birchwood 
Estates’ distribution list and receive these Memos via email.  Simply email your 
request to nam@namfreelance.com. 

Thank you,  

Naveed A. Majid, P.Eng 
President, 
Freelance Environmental, Inc. 


